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ATTENTION HVAC CONTRATORS: 
 

 HVAC INSPECTIONS IN CANYON COUNTY 
 

Starting September 1, 2023, all new Residential and Commercial 
HVAC permits will be applied for through the Idaho’s Division of 
Occupational and Professional Licenses (DOPL) website, 
https://dbs.idaho.gov/permits/.  

Inspections for permits issued by DOPL must be scheduled by the 
respective homeowners or contractors through the division’s 
website, https://web.dbs.idaho.gov/etrakit3/. 

Canyon County:  Residential or Commercial HVAC applications 
or inspections that are currently in the queue or processed on or 
before August 31st will be completed by the County and will not 
be transferred over to the state.   
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